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1. All students who began the DSP-U program at the Medina County Career Center have 
completed the program. There will be additional students and providers participating in 
the next DSP-U beginning in the 2024-2025 school year. The new DSP recruitment website 
is complete.  http://medinadspcareers.com.  Over 75 applicants have been vetted and 
forwarded to provider agencies participating in the DSP recruitment programs.  

2. The second Provider Mingle is scheduled for 6/24 at Spokes Café’ II. New providers will 
introduce themselves and training on “Individual Employment Supports” and “Outcome 
Based Payments” will take place. 

3. As part of DSP appreciation efforts, 650 candy bars were disbursed to DSPs throughout 
the county. DSPs who were lucky enough to receive a candy bar with a “Golden Ticket” 
won additional prizes. Four frontline supervisor trainings have begun with 12 participants. 
These trainings have been well received.  

4. MCBDD, in partnership with Summit County DD, will hold a Tech Expo at Summit Mall on 
September 26. The Employment Navigator has completed Job Coaching and Discover 
training with interested providers.  

http://medinadspcareers.com/

